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AGENDA: 11/6/01

October 29, 2001

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street

Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: APPOINTMENT TO EMERGENCY MEDICAL CARE COMMISSION
(REPRESENT INGWATSONVILLE COMMUNITY HOSPITAL)

Dear Members of the Board:

Attached is a letter from Barry S. Schneider, Chief Executive
Officer of Watsonville Community Hospital, announcing his
resignation from the Hospital effective November 17, 2001. Mr.
Schneider is the Hospital™s current appointee to the Emergency
Medical Care Commission and he is requesting that the Board make
a new appointment to this position. Therefore, in accordance
with County Code Chapter 2.52, Section 30, I recommend the
appointment of B_.J. Bartleson to the Emergency Medical Care
Commission, as the representative of Watsonville Community
Hospital, for a term to expire April 1, 2003.

Sincerely,

of Supervisors
TC:ted
cc: B.J. Bartleson, RN, Chief Nursing Officer, Watsonville
Community Hospital
Barry S. Schneider, Chief Executive Officer, Watsonville
Community Hospital
Emergency Medical Care Commission
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WATSONVILLE

COMMUNITY HOSPITAL

_October 23, 2001

Mr. Tony Campos, Chair

Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Cruz~~ . _
701 Ocean Street, Suite 500
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Dear Tony:

Ttis with regret that effective Nove’mber:177'"'200'1‘ 1 have re‘srgjned my ’posrtlon of CEQ at o
Watsonville Community Hospltal and do not expect to stay m the area Ionger than through the
end of the year. ,

I would I|ke to thank you for the opportumty of serving on the Emergency Medlcal Care '
Commission. I have thoroughly enjoyed the challenges and the many dedlcated staff and
commissioners with whom I have worked as part of the EMCC ”

I expect that a new CEQ will be appointed sometime within the next few weeks and untrl

further notice I would ask that the Watsonville Community seat on that Commission be filled by ,
B.J. Bartleson, RN, who is our Chief Nursing Officer here at Watsonville Community Hospital.

She can be reached at 763-6030. Please feel free to keep in touch with the Administration
offices at Watsonville Community Hospital for updates regarding a new CEO.

My best wishes to you in the months ahead.

Sincerely,

\

Barry S. Schneider
Chief Executive Officer

cc: Terry Lapid, M.D., Chair, EMCC

8 O R 75 Nielson Street ¢ Watsonville, California 95076  831-724-4741



